
DOWNTOWN DRIBBLE  

 

DUE TO THE HIGH PROBABILTY OF WET WEATHER, THE DOWNTOWN DRIBBLE SCHEDULED FOR 
SATURDAY MORNING HAS BEEN MODIFIED.   

BALL AND T-SHIRT GIVEAWAYS FOR REGISTERED DOWNTOWN DRIBBLE PARTICIPANTS WILL NOW 
TAKE PLACE AT THE FRONT ENTRANCE OF THE HARRAH’S CHEROKEE CENTER-ASHEVILLE 
TOMORROW BEGINNING AT 11 A.M.  

THOSE THAT HAVE PRE-REGISTERED FOR DOWNTOWN DRIBBLE WILL ALSO BE ADMITTED FREE 
OF CHARGE TO TOMORROW’S NOON SESSION, WHICH INCLUDES GAMES AT NOON AND 2:30 
P.M.  

WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE, BUT LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING EVERYONE HERE AT 
THE SOCON TOURNAMENT TOMORROW.  


